Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Nov. 3, 1971

Mr. Ben Gorlick

The Bamboo Hut

1914 Third Avenue
Seattle, Washington 98101

Dear Ben:

Am enclosing herewith the letter from the
Arizona State Museum concerning the Chimayo coat.

I have not forgotten that I am to send you
some obsidian prismatic blades and will do so in the
next few days. Just finding it hard to get caught up.

We certainly did enjoy our visit with you and
Mr. Gorlick in Seattle and hope you will stop and see
us if and when you are in Idaho. We had a nice trip
back via Pullman, Wash where I was able to visit friends
at the university and study collections.

The Arizona State Museum is skilled in Wouthwest
materials and if you like I am sure they could oive you
more information on the beaded vest.

Yours very truly,

Don E.and Evelyn Crabtree
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